
Glen Huntly Traders Classic Wheels – 9.00 am to 12.00 pm Sunday 4th 
August 2024 

The organiser of this event, the Glen Huntly Village Traders Association, has invited members of the 
Citroën Car Club of Victoria and the Citroën Classic Owners’ Club of Australia to put their classic 
Citroëns on display. 

At the date of posting this notice the organiser has received acceptances to display vehicles from the 
Buick, Cadillac, MG, Pontiac and Vauxhall clubs, so an opportunity for us to show off cars with real 
design, engineering and innovation excellence. 

Cars will be displayed, in designated areas for each car club, in Glenhuntly Road, between Grange 
Road and Manchester Grove. 

Cars for display will be required to arrive on the day between 8.00 am and 8.45 am (but the organiser 
will hold spaces for late arrivals) and will be able to leave after 12.00 pm. 

Display spaces are limited.  CCCV and CCOCA have been allocated 15 spaces, but this number 
may be increased or decreased depending on acceptances from other clubs.  To enable a final 
allocation of spaces the organiser needs to know numbers from each club by not later than Sunday 
the 21st of July 2024. 

If you would like to display a car at this event please register to do so, by not later than 
the 21st of July, by clicking:- 

 

If there are more acceptances than can be accommodated it will be “first in best dressed”, so 
get your registrations in early.  It will be advised to registrants whether or not they have made 
the cut to display their vehicle shortly after the above close date. 

For any further information about the event contact Nick Hutton on 0412 051 358, or e-mail 
nhutton@tpg.com.au. 

 

HERE 

https://www.jotform.com/build/241491823913054/settings/general

